
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 11:47 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-11-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0007 
 
-- Name -- 
Alex Hutchinson 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hi, 
 
I am a bit confused by the increase.  People are losing their jobs and we are most likely headed into 
another lockdown this winter but Hydro One wants to increase rates for residential properties in the 
Spring?  That is a ballsy move right there. 
 
Alex 
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